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FEB 2 7 1986

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 99990004/85-09

Kansas Department of Health and Environment
ATTN: David J. Romano, Manager

Bureau of Air Quality and Radiation
Forbes Field, Building 321
Topeka, Kansas 66620

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 9,1986, in response to our letter

and concerns dated December 11, 1985. We have reviewed your reply and find it

responsive to the concerns raised during the cooperative agreement performance

appraisal. We will review the implementation of your corrective actions during

future appraisals to determine that full compliance with the cooperative

agreement has been achieved and is being maintained.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

ROBERT D. MARTIN

Robert D. Martin
Regional Administrator

cc: (see next page)
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Kansas Department of Health and -2-
Environment

cc:
Kansas Department of Health and

Environment
ATTN: B. J. Sabol, Secretary

Kansas Department of Health
and Environment

Forbes Field
Topeka, Kansas 66620

Kansas Department of Health and
Environment

ATTN: R. Carlson, Director
Laboratory Services and Research

Forbes Field
Topeka, Kansas 66620

Kansas Department of Health and
Environment

ATTN: H. L. Spiker, Chief

Surveillance and Emergency planning
Section

Forbes Field, Building 321
Topeka, Kansas 66620

bec:
DMB (IE41)
R. L. Bangart
D. Meyer
B. Murray
B. Nicholas
RIV File
R&SPB
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